Letter: Boys & Girls Club
says thank you

To the community,

The Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe would like to express our
sincere appreciation to Edgewood and Southern Wine and Spirits
for the success of our recent Spirit of Spring fundraising
event.

Because of their generosity and sponsorship of the event, we
were able to raise $7,000. And 100 percent of those proceeds
goes directly to our local kids and the programs at the Boys &
Girls Club.

We also appreciate the numerous businesses who contributed to
our great premium raffle packages. Thank you to everyone who
attended.

The Boys & Girls Club needs and appreciates this support as we
continue to grow, and the need in our community is critical
for quality youth programs.

Thank you!

Karen Houser, executive director Boys & Girls Club of Lake
Tahoe
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